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Heller Supports Addition to Federal Energy Regulatory Commission

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – Today, United States Senator Dean Heller spoke at the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee hearing, addressing the pending nomination of Collette D. Honorable to be a member of FERC, addressing the positive impact a new member could bring to the Commission. 
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Click here to watch video.
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